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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  The New Hampshire Board of Nursing 

FROM: Lynne Theuner, LPN, MEd, Program Specialist IV 

DATE: October 24, 2024 

RE:  Name change for St Joseph LNA Program 

 

For your information – 

Going forward the LNA Program located at St Joseph’s Hospital in Nashua, NH 
will be referred to as the St Joseph Nursing Assistant Training Program to align the 
titles with their program listing with ACCSC. 

The Board does not need to take action on this matter. 


